From: Severino, Lori
Cc: Dave Javid
Subject: SAAG update

Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 3:40:17 PM

Hi SAAG,

Checking in as we approach the next meeting with you. It is taking longer to finish up the Development Agreement (DA) than anticipated and more time is needed to verify the detailed legal language. We must reschedule the March 22nd SAAG meeting to a later date. We apologize for the inconvenience.

We want you to know that the City is working hard to develop a DA that will effectively deliver benefits to San José and to describe the contents of the DA to the public in a clear way. We value the SAAG's time and want to make sure the DA and support materials are ready and posted in advance, so that our discussion is productive.

We will get back to you with a new SAAG meeting date, and look forward to meeting with you soon!

Thanks, Lori

Lori Severino

Diridon Program Manager (408) 535-3537 www.diridonsj.org